Tycoon S Revenge
Eventually, you will certainly discover a supplementary experience and
endowment by spending more cash. still when? accomplish you agree to that you
require to get those every needs past having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to understand even more around the globe, experience, some places,
bearing in mind history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your categorically own mature to produce an effect reviewing habit. in
the midst of guides you could enjoy now is tycoon s revenge below.

The Tycoon's Revenge Melody Anne 2012-01-05 Derek Titan is a cutthroat business
man that reached his way to the top without looking back once. He left his poor
roots behind, and now is seeking revenge for the girl that not only got away,
but took the last of his trust with her. Jasmine Freeman had loved Derek with a
teenager's naivet� and because her father lied to her, she spent ten years
thinking he had left her, and she has a secret that he is about to find out.
When Derek takes over Jasmine's father's company, they will be together for the
first time in ten years and their passion will rekindle. Derek is determined to
have Jasmine, and she is determined to fight him, but in the end there is not
much that can extinguish the blaze of passion between them. Take the journey
with Derek and Jasmine, and Derek's cousins who bring humor, love, and
character to the story. You will fall in love with Derek and then want to read
about his cousin's Drew and Ryan.
The Greek Billionaire's Baby Revenge Jennie Lucas 2007-12-01 His mistress…
Working for Nikos Stavrakis was exhilarating—until one night, when he made love
to Anna…. His baby… Anna believes Nikos is unfaithful, and flees. Nine months
later, she is left nursing a tiny baby…. His wife? Nikos is furious when he
discovers Anna's taken his son. He vows to seek retribution! He will make Anna
his bride, and teach her who's boss!
Dangerous Bet Marie Rochelle 2008-10-01 Will Headley be able to allow Troy all
the cards in the deck or does she have something up her sleeve?Tycoon Troy
Christian had only loved one woman his whole life Headley Rose¿. but she left
town at eighteen without sparing a second glance in his direction. Taking his
heart with her and making him into the man he was today. Now, ten years later
she was back and wanted his help, but was she willingly to agree to his terms
or would she lose everything her family had worked so hard to achieve. What
made her leave ten years ago and what secrets is she holding? He held all the
cards in the palm of his hand. Revenge had never tasted so sweet or does it?
Rescue Me (Baby for the Billionaire, Book 6) Melody Anne 2019-05-06 Kyle
Armistead has the world at his fingertips. He's a world-renowned plastic
tycoon-s-revenge

1/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

surgeon living the dream on the sunny beaches of California, making the world
beautiful one person at a time. But one day he wakes up to find his life is
empty. He knows it's time to go home. So he leaves the sunny California shore
and heads home to rainy Seattle, Washington.Playing Frisbee in the park with
his brothers, his back is used as a launching pad for an overgrown dog. When
the owner of the dog bounces off his back and falls at his feet, he might start
believing in love at first sight. The girl gives him a sassy look and refuses
to give her name, but he knows he must have her. And so the chase begins.Patsy
Lander has a great life: family, friends, and a career she's just beginning in
the magical world of plastics where she can take something broken and make it
whole again. Then she meets her arrogant teacher, and her carefully laid plans
are thrown out the window. She can fight the chemistry all day long, but at the
end of the day, Kyle might have more to teach her than just how to hold a
scalpel.This is the final book in the Tycoon Series. There are guest
appearances from other characters in Melody Anne's books including the famous
Joseph Anderson and one of her newest heroes, Kian Forbes from the Undercover
Billionaire Series. Come have fun in this newest sassy romance from the
multiple New York Times best selling author Melody Anne.
A Secret She Carried Sparsha Kadri 2020-06-22 Ranbir Mithal is the CEO of the
Mithal Corporation. He is your typical cold hearted and ruthless businessman
Who didn't care about anything or anyone and always got what he wanted. Except
for one thing he wanted the most, the love of his life. One phone call turned
his entire world upside down for good or at least that's what he believed.
Sapnaa had got her heart crushed by the last person she had ever expected.
Leaving her with nothing but a broken heart and two beautiful twin boys. Now
five years after leaving her past behind she had finally moved on and was
living a perfect life with her kids. But everything changes when her past comes
knocking at her door.ABOUT THE AUTHORSparsha Kadri is a 25 year old Independent
author hailing from Mangalore India. She is a Billionaire Romance writer who
started her career as a ghost writer on Wattpad in 2015. She is a holder of a
Master's Degree in Commerce from the Mangalore University. She has pursued a
full time writing career and currently resides in Hyderabad India.
Eligible Greeks Chantelle Shaw 2014-06-01 Proud Greek, Ruthless Revenge –
Chantelle Shaw Thanos Savakis watches stunning Tahlia Reynolds like a wolf
stalking its prey. She wronged the Savakis name, and for that she will be
punished....A proud, loyal man, Thanos seeks shamelessly to make her trust him,
then destroy her! But when he touches her creamy skin the stakes drastically
change.... Retribution is best served warm, passionately and behind closed
doors. He plans to have Tahlia at his beck and call–until he finds out she's
more unworldly than he first thought... The Power of the Legendary Greek –
Catherine George Isobel James, the last single girl (or so it seems!), can't
believe she's come to Greece on her "own," but she had to escape the wedding
fever that's gripped her best friends.When reclusive tycoon Lukas Andreadis
finds Isobel washed up on his private beach, he thinks she's another journalist
acting the "damsel in distress." He whisks her to his villa, where
interrogation leads to seduction. Now Isobel's struck down by something much
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more dangerous than wedding fever–a powerful infatuation with the legendary
Greek... The Greek Millionaire's Mistress – Catherine Spencer Gina Hudson is in
Athens to settle an old score, not fall into bed with her enemy's right–hand
man. But she's underestimated the power of Mikos Christopoulos. No–strings sex
is what Mikos expects. But soon his mission becomes more, and he whisks Gina
away to his island retreat. He thinks she is a perfect part–time mistress–until
he starts to want this woman for the rest of his life
Pursued Tracy Wolff 2015-10-06 "The tycoon's enemy is now pregnant with his
child!"--Page 4 of cover.
The Greek Tycoon's Disobedient Bride Lynne Graham 2008-12-01 Feisty retired
math teacher Esbeth Walters has proven her mettle as a sleuth, making her
unpopular with the local law. But it's the kind of folksy, no-nonsense help a
tough Texan named Boose needs to catch the con artists who swindled his elderly
momma. As Esbeth investigates, she's drawn into some suspicious retirement-home
deaths and the murder of a local man, which was made to look like suicide. With
the unexpected help of former forensic pathologist Gardner Burke, an AWOL resthome resident, Esbeth's razor-sharp mind tackles a slew of swindlers, mob hit
men, a psychopathic nurse and the FBI, all converging on the dusty Texas town
of Fearing. And it means Esbeth must now calculate her own odds of surviving
double crosses, danger…and sudden death.
Pregnant by the Greek Tycoon Kim Lawrence 2010-04-01 After a whirlwind marriage
to Greek billionaire Angolos Constantine, Georgie was pregnant--and was sure
Angolos would be delighted. Instead, he told her to "go away and never come
back." So that was exactly what she did. Angolos has never seen his son--until
now! In fact, Angolos Constantine didn't think he could have children, and now
he's not prepared to let this miracle go. Even though Georgie seems to hate
him, he'll have what's rightfully his...by whatever means possible!
Blackmailed by the Billionaire Elizabeth Lennox 2010-11-05 Greek tycoon Nikolai
Andretti is out for revenge. Four years ago, Tabitha MacComber made a fool of
him. Now he has gained controlling interest in her family’s business. He makes
a deal with her: if she becomes his mistress, he won’t sell off the factory and
put all the families in the village out of work. Tabitha remembers Nik and the
painful past they share. She fell in love with him, only to have him tear her
heart apart with lies. Now he’s back and she can’t find another way to save all
the people who depend on her. But she also finds things about Nik that she
wasn’t prepared to discover. And she realizes that she’s still in love with
him.
Pregnancy of Revenge Jacqueline Baird 2010-03-01 A money-grabbing beauty,
that's all she was--and Jake D'Amato was determined to make Charlotte
Summerville pay. His plan was simple: he'd take revenge in his bed! Actually,
Charlie's intentions were purely innocent--just like her. But suddenly she
found herself married to a man who wanted her but seemed to hate her...and now
she was pregnant with his child!
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TYCOON'S VALENTINE VENDETTA Kakuko Shinozaki 2020-09-26 He was her first
love…but someone wants revenge. When Lily returns to her hometown, she’s
surprised to see Jack, her first love. Ten years ago, that love was torn apart
by Lily's father against her will. But Jack has matured into a sophisticated
and wealthy man. After sharing a gentle kiss, Lily finds she still desires
Jack. But she hides an important secret from him…
THE ITALIAN BILLIONAIRE'S RUTHLESS REVENGE Jacqueline Baird 2015-01-01 Celibate
Sara is enjoying her yacht vacation?at least until she runs into the last man
on Earth she wanted to see! Guido is a businessman with a godlike body, and
also happened to be Sara’s husband, if briefly. Ten years ago, their young
marriage fell apart because of his family’s cruel treatment of her. Now that
they’ve met again, Guido pressures her to be his mistress! While Sara is
unhappy with the proposal, she resolves to let him have her body in order to
protect her friends, who could end up in deep debt at Guido’s whim. Oh, but
she’ll play the part of an experienced woman to the bitter end…
The Tycoon's Rebel Bride Maya Banks 2009-05-01 Tycoon Theron Anetakis had only
one problem—and she just walked through his door. With his business takeover
complete, he'd intended to arrange a marriage for himself to further secure his
future. However… Little Isabella Caplan had blossomed into a voluptuous vixen
with plans of her own, and they didn't include letting the executor of her
father's estate also arrange a marriage for her to another man! She had pined
for Theron long enough. Now it was time to seduce her hot-blooded hotel tycoon
and bring him to one bended knee.
TYCOON'S RING OF CONVENIENCE Julia James 2020-02-11 “I want to protect the
estate my father left behind.” That’s the wish Diana carries in her heart to
get her through tough times. One day, Nikos Tramontes, a young, wealthy
businessman, promises to grant her wish. He tells Diana that in order to enter
high society he needs her lineage, and proposes a two-year marriage contact in
exchange for a substantial amount of money. Ever since her mother abandoned her
and her father, Diana has stopped believing in love, and agrees to his proposal
in order to protect the estate, thinking she can resist the dangers of falling
in love. However, she has no idea of the things he is planning in secret…
The Billionaire's Pursuit Nadia Lee 2018-12-26 Newly jobless and adrift, former
investment banker Kerri Wilson travels to Virginia to see her best friend and
regroup, only to run into billionaire playboy Ethan Lloyd. It's been years
since she's snuck out of his bed after the most amazing sex of her life, and
he's so not her type--she likes them tall, dark and manageable. But he's too
hot to resist, and she succumbs to another sizzling, no-strings-attached (or so
she thinks) night.Unwilling to let her go this time, Ethan makes a simple
proposition: a job, a place to stay, and an exclusive affair that will end when
either of them finds someone else. But with her dark, painful past catching up
to her, Kerri may have to bolt again--even though her heart is telling her to
stay. And Ethan's not giving her up without fighting to make their "temporary"
arrangement something far more permanent...
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Constantine's Revenge Kate Walker 2011-05-23 His plan was to make her his
mistress... When Constantine Kiriazis reappeared after two years, Grace thought
he'd finally forgiven her for her lack of trust in him - and for canceling
their wedding. Certainly Constantine's desire for her had not waned. But
neither had his desire for revenge... He fully intended to seduce Grace, but
vowed she'd only be his mistress - never his wife. It was only when she melted
in his arms that Constantine began to wonder who was exacting the revenge and
who was paying the price!
The Tycoon's Secret Affair Maya Banks 2009-08-01 She hadn't known she'd slept
with the boss. But the next morning Jewel Henley learned the exotic stranger
who'd swept her off her feet was her new employer, Piers Anetakis. And before
she could explain, Jewel found herself without a job…and pregnant. After five
months Piers had finally tracked down his one-night lover. Determined to
explain the mistakes that had been made, he was confronted with an undeniable
truth. Jewel was carrying his child. His Greek honor demanded they marry. Yet
was there more between them than lust…and was it enough to make their marriage
of convenience last?
THE BILLIONAIRE'S BABY Nicola Marsh 2015-01-01 Another year, another
Valentine's Day. But Cam's roses are all blue, because on this day six years
ago she met the love of her life, Blane, and eloped?only to find him gone three
days later. Now she's made her dreams come true and owns her own caf?. She's
happy…that is, until Blane shows up again! He wants to start over, and the
touch of her old lover beings to wash away the flames of anger raging inside
her. But can she bring herself to trust him again?
Falling for Her Enemy Victoria James 2015-11-09 A sweet category romance from
Entangled's imprint... She's falling for the one man who could destroy
everything... Alex McAllister always dreamed of a life filled with the laughter
and love of a family, but being abandoned at a young age left her wary of
letting anyone in. Now that she's settled in Still Harbor, Alex struggles
between keeping her distance and the magnetic pull of the handsome stranger who
claims he's the biological father of her adopted daughter. Hayden Brooks never
wanted to be a father. Long hours spent building his family's real estate
empire suits him just fine. But when he discovers an ex put the baby he
unknowingly fathered up for adoption, his world crumbles. He tracks the child
to Still Harbor with the intention of bringing her home-and comes face to face
with his daughter's stunning adoptive mother. The paternity test is in. And
Hayden's about to make the most shocking decision of his life, just in time for
Christmas...
The Lost Tycoon Melody Anne 2014-01-18 Fighting to survive, Misty Elton takes
one look at the man standing in front of her and knows she needs to make a
decision – does she want to live? Discovering that her boyfriend is storing
enough drugs to supply a small country, she looks for an escape route. He's
standing in the doorway – standing in the way of her freedom.Misty has nothing
left – no family, no friends, no one she can rely on. She is all alone and
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frightened. Managing to get past her ex, she flees, running away and landing in
Seattle, she changes her appearance, her name, her life.After a year, she
begins to feel safe. Her ex won't find her. She's beginning to pick up the
pieces of her once shattered existence and carve out a new world for
herself.That is, until a tall, well-dressed man shows up at her job and tells
her they need to talk – and he knows her real name. Fleeing to get away from
him, she rushes to the back room and grabs her Taser. When she hits him with
it, she thinks she's home free.She's not.All Misty has done is really tick off
Bryson Winchester, and all he's trying to do is help her by getting her scum of
an ex off the streets.Misty has a choice to make. Is this a man she can believe
in? Is any man worthy of her precious trust? She'll find the answers, though
they may not be what she expects or wants – her entire world is about to be
turned upside down, because not only will she find there are some men out there
worth trusting – she will find out the secret of her birth – the reality of who
she really is.Some things should stay in the past – and others… Other things
will come back with a vengeance.
Master of the Game Sidney Sheldon 2010-05-25 Kate Blackwell is the symbol of
success—a beautiful woman who has parlayed her inheritance into an
international conglomerate. Now, celebrating her 90th birthday, Kate surveys
the family she has manipulated, dominated, and loved: the fair and the
grotesque, the mad and the mild, the good and the evil—her winnings in life.
The Tycoon's Secret Melody Anne 2013-01-22 Damien Whitfield lost his father
when he was an infant, and then lost his mother when he was a young teenager.
The only thing his mother left him was a thirst for vengeance. On her deathbed
she made him promise to seek revenge for those she held responsible for her
death. Damien grows up fast and conquers the business world, going from a
homeless boy to a billionaire bachelor. He has no time for love in his quest
for righting wrongs of the past. What he doesn't know is that love isn't
something he can hide from. Sierra grew up with a monster of a father after
losing her mother at the tender age of six. Her dad punishes her for sins he
assumes his deceased wife made against him. Finally, her father does a business
deal with Damien Whitfield, selling Sierra to the highest bidder. Damien and
Sierra may both be running from old demon's and forging ahead to what they
think are their perfect futures, but fate has a way of changing everything.
Take the journey with Damien and Sierra as they fight a passion that won't be
denied.
Debt of Honor Tom Clancy 1995-08-01 Don't Miss the Original Series Tom Clancy's
Jack Ryan Starring John Krasinski! THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING JACK RYAN
NOVEL “A harrowing tale…Clancy keeps you riveted with political intrigue and
military maneuvering [and] sends you rushing headlong to the book’s stunning
conclusion.”—USA Today Bestselling author Tom Clancy takes a bold, incisive
look at what our nation’s leaders are calling “the new world order.” The time
and place: a world at peace, where yesterday’s enemies are tomorrow’s allies.
The players: Jack Ryan as the new U.S. President’s National Security Advisor,
and his CIA colleagues, John Clark and Domingo Chavez. The crisis: a shocking
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chain of events in which the wages of peace are as fully complex—and
devastating—as those of war. “[Debt of Honor] traces the financial, political,
military, and personal machinations that drive America into the next major
global war…A SHOCKER.”—Entertainment Weekly
Tycoon's Terms of Engagement (Mills & Boon Modern) (The Men of Manhattan, Book
2) Natalie Anderson 2015-06-01 The Winner Takes All...
His Passionate Pursuit/The Greek Tycoon's Revenge/Return Of The Moralis
Wife/The Cost Of Her Innocence JACQUELINE BAIRD 2017-12-01 The Greek Tycoon's
Revenge Eloise had fallen in love with powerful Greek tycoon Marcus Kouvaris.
Now, years later, Marcus holds her responsible for defrauding his uncle...and
he's come to get his revenge! Eloise had nothing to do with the fraud, but she
is powerless to stop Marcus carrying out his plan. He insists that to pay her
debt she must live with him for a year – but can Eloise persuade Marcus that
she's innocent, and claim his love? Return Of The Moralis Wife Infamous playboy
Orion Moralis believes in lust, not marriage – until the daughter of a business
rival turns his world on its head. Selina Taylor is achingly pure and Orion
knows he must possess her! But their marriage is short–lived... Six years
later, Selina is older and definitely wiser. But trapped on Orion's luxury
yacht, she finds memories of the past returning. With the bad comes the
oh–so–good – and soon she can't resist the sensual pull between them! The Cost
Of Her Innocence As the prison gates close behind her, newly free Beth Lazenby
vows that they are also closing on her past. Until she encounters the lawyer
who wrongfully imprisoned her all those years ago. Still convinced of her
guilt, Dante Cannavaro is stunned when his anger boils over into passion!
There's no chance he'll allow Beth to escape – especially now she's carrying
his heir! Will Beth ever be able to prove her innocence?
Red Roulette Desmond Shum 2021-09-07 “THE BOOK CHINA DOESN’T WANT YOU TO READ.”
—CNN SELECTED AS A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR by THE ECONOMIST and FINANCIAL TIMES
This “powerful and disturbing” (Bill Browder, author of Red Notice) New York
Times bestseller is narrated by a man who, with his wife, Whitney Duan, rose to
the top levels of power and wealth—and then fell out of favor. Whitney had been
disappeared four years before, but this book led to her dramatic reemergence.
As Desmond Shum was growing up impoverished in China, he vowed his life would
be different. Through hard work and sheer tenacity he earned an American
college degree and returned to his native country to establish himself in
business. There, he met his future wife, the highly intelligent and equally
ambitious Whitney Duan who was determined to make her mark within China’s maledominated society. Whitney and Desmond formed an effective team and, aided by
relationships they formed with top members of China’s Communist Party, the socalled red aristocracy, he vaulted into China’s billionaire class. Soon they
were developing the massive air cargo facility at Beijing International
Airport, and they followed that feat with the creation of one of Beijing’s
premier hotels. They were dazzlingly successful, traveling in private jets,
funding multi-million-dollar buildings and endowments, and purchasing expensive
homes, vehicles, and art. But in 2017, their fates diverged irrevocably when
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Desmond, while residing overseas with his son, learned that his now ex-wife
Whitney had vanished along with three coworkers. This vivid, explosive memoir
shows “how the Chinese government keeps business in line—and what happens when
businesspeople overstep” (The New York Times) and is a “singular, highly
readable insider account of the most secretive of global powers” (The
Spectator).
Bought for the Billionaire's Revenge Clare Connelly 2017-08-01 Long-lost lovers
reunite in this powerful marriage of convenience and second chance romance by
Clare Connelly. Their connection was irresistible, but she was forced to walk
away. Now the billionaire is back, and he has a proposal for her… Innocent
socialite Marnie Kenington was devastated when her parents forced her to spurn
Nikos Kyriazis. She’s never forgotten him, nor his raw sensuality. So years
later, when Nikos insists on a meeting, Marnie’s heart leaps… Seeing him again,
it’s clear the chemistry between them has never stopped burning. But when Nikos
offers to save Marnie’s family from bankruptcy if she agrees to marry him,
Marnie is torn — saying ‘yes’ is a risk to her heart, but with her family at
stake, how can she refuse? Marnie’s rejection drove self-made billionaire Nikos
to unimaginable success. Now, by meeting her at the altar, he can finally show
her what she’s been missing out on all these years! Marnie’s poise is
legendary, but he knows in the bedroom, their passion will unravel her
completely! But he doesn’t bargain on their wedding night being the start of
his own undoing… From Harlequin Presents: Escape to exotic locations where
passion knows no bounds.
The Italian's Revenge Michelle Reid 2017-02-01 Re-discover this passionate
Harlequin Presents from Michelle Reid Catherine knows Vito Giordani, her soonto-be ex-husband, has never forgiven her for ending their marriage and leaving
Italy with their child. Now to reassure her son, she must confront the Italian
tycoon about his rumored plans to remarry. But Vito seizes the advantage,
demanding that Catherine returns to Maples to resume her role as wife and
mother. It's Vito's chance for the revenge he's been waiting for. His plan will
see his son back under his roof…and his wife back in his bed! Originally
published in 2000
The Greek Tycoon's Revenge Jacqueline Baird 2010-12-27 Eloise had fallen in
love with powerful Greek tycoon Marcus Kouvaris. Now, years later, Marcus holds
her responsible for defrauding his uncle...and he's come to get his revenge!
Actually, Eloise had nothing to do with the fraud—but with all the evidence
against her, she is powerless to stop Marcus carrying out his plan. Marcus
insists that to pay her debt she must live with him for a year. There's plenty
of passion—but can Eloise persuade Marcus that she's innocent, and claim his
love?
Billionaire Baby Daddy Claire Adams 101-01-01 Falling in love with her
billionaire boss was the last thing she expected...especially since he was a
single dad... Maddox Moore already made a name for himself as a chef and
successful restaurant owner before life threw a wrench into his own plans, and
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now he’s a multi-billionaire single father who doesn’t have time for anything
outside of work and his kiddo. After a night at a charity event, Maddox makes
the sudden decision to bid on a date with a beautiful red-headed woman Evelyn,
and twenty thousand dollars later, he wins her for the night. He soon realizes
that one night isn’t enough…he wants more of her. Too bad she’s not
interested…yet. Can Maddox win her over without spilling too many of his
secrets in the process, or will his desire for her have him baring all?
Billionaire's Bride For Revenge Michelle Smart 2018-06-01 A billionaire seeking
retribution… A bride stolen for revenge! Billionaire Benjamin has the ultimate
plan for vengeance on those who betrayed him: steal his enemy’s fiancée, Freya,
and marry her himself. It’s meant to be a convenient arrangement, yet the cool,
collected prima ballerina ignites a passion in his blood! There’s nothing
remotely convenient about the red-hot pleasures of their wedding night—and
Benjamin is tempted to make Freya his for more than revenge… Rings of Vengeance
series Book 1 — Billionaire’s Bride for Revenge Book 2 — Marriage Made in
Blackmail “Smart’s story is an interesting and well-written read with welldrawn and complex characters.”—RT Book Reviews on Claiming His One-Night Baby
“Colorful description, spot-on depiction of emotions and a great storyline make
this a must-read.”—RT Book Reviews on Helios Crowns His Mistress
Her Unexpected Hero Melody Anne 2015-02-24 After her modeling career is
destroyed by her conniving and greedy manager boyfriend, Alyssa boards a plane
to Montana on which she's upgraded to first class and finds unexpected romance
with her seatmate, a mysterious stranger who also has a painful past. By the
New York Times best-selling author of the Billionaire Bachelors series.
Original.
Tycoon Takes Revenge Anna Depalo 2014-08-01 Clearly gossip columnist Kayla
Jones, aka Ms. Rumour-Has-It, can’t stand Noah Whittaker’s type: old-money,
charming and rarely without a beauty on his arm. The only thing he’s good for
is juicy fodder for her column. But word is he’s about to get even! He’ll give
her the biggest scoop of the season that could promote her to big-time reporter
if she’ll dig a little deeper and get to know the real him. But can she keep
her emotional distance from a man famous for being a master of seduction?
The Corporate Raider's Revenge Charlene Sands 2008-01-01 A royal fortune
Millionaire hotel magnate Evan Tyler will stop at nothing to get revenge. So
when the perfect opportunity arises— a chance to have Elena Royal, the daughter
of his biggest competitor—he doesn't think twice. Evan plans not only to seduce
family secrets from the sexy hotel heiress, he also plans to enjoy every second
of it! But when the affair ends, Evan is forced to choose between payback or
more pleasure in Elena's bed. Could this shrewd businessman negotiate a way to
have both?
The Baby Clause 2.0 Melanie Moreland 2017 Richard VanRyan can add another line
to his resume-Daddy. How does he handle the new addition to his life? The Baby
Clause is a short continuation of Richard and Katy's story, containing humorous
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glimpses into his life as a father, and how his world has changed. A must read
for all fans of The Contract!
The Tycoon's Proposal Melody Anne 2012-01-11 Nicole Lander has no choice but to
contact Ryan Titan, the boy she had loved beyond compare when she was a
teenager. Her sister was in desperate need of a heart operation, or she would
not live more than six months. Nicole had lied to Ryan when they were teen's
because she had not wanted him to find out about the abuse she was going
through from her father. When Ryan Titan gets the call from Nicole, needing his
help, he is ecstatic. He would finally get to exact his revenge for her dumping
him for not being good enough for her. He will help out her sister, but she
will pay him back every night until he is done with her. The problem is that he
has never felt about any other woman the way he feels about Nicole, and his
revenge is turning into him wanting to walk her down the aisle.
Wrong Lp Lovell 2015-06-02 Tor My life was mapped out and planned to
perfection. I knew exactly what I wanted and where I was going, until I was
thrust into his world and ripped from mine. In the blink of an eye everything
shattered, proving to be nothing more than a cheap illusion. Now I'm living in
this twisted form of hell, where enemies and friends are one and the same. I
thought I wanted perfection. Now I don't know what I want - perhaps not even my
own freedom. Jude I'm the definition of wrong. I'm violent, I'm greedy, and I
stop at nothing to win. I'm a notorious bookie and in my game paying with your
life is not just a figure of speech. You lose, I collect. I take whatever you
have. She's collateral for a debt, and if that debt's not paid someone will
die. This should be just business, so why can't I kill her? Everything is not
always as it seems. Lust. Blood. Lies. Nothing this wrong should feel so right.
Mediterranean Tycoons: Reckless & Ruthless Jacqueline Baird 2014-08 Seductive.
Powerful. Sexy. A whirlwind wedding to sexy and dynamic entrepreneur Alex
Solomos has transformed Lisa's life. But passionate as Alex is, he's keeping
secrets and one night Lisa makes two shocking discoveries...Eloise was once in
love with Greek tycoon Marcus Kouvaris. Now, years later, Marcus holds her
responsible for defrauding his uncle...and he's come to get revenge Marcus
insists that she must live with him for a year...Infamous playboy Orion Moralis
believes in lust, not marriage - until, with one innocent sigh, the daughter of
a business rival turns his world on its head. Selina Taylor is achingly pure
and Orion must possess her
At the Tycoon's Command Jacqueline Baird 2009-06-01 'At The Tycoon's Command'
features three stories by Jacqueline Baird, Kim Lawrence and Sarah Morgan.
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